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Presidents Report. 

As I am writing this report I am reflecting on how quickly the year is passing by.  

The car events calendar for the remainder of the year and the upcoming summer 

months is certainly crowded, even more so than previous years.    If you are a bit 

time poor like me it certainly takes some research and planning to decide what 

events you really want to go to. Invariably a good event will be missed simply 

ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ȅƻǳ ŎŀƴΩǘ ƎŜǘ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǘƻ ŜǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎΦ   

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΩǎ Ǌǳƴ ǿŀǎ ŀ ά.ƭǳŜ 5ƻέ ƛƴ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻŦ .ƭǳŜ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ ǘƘŜ b½ tǊƻǎǘŀǘŜ 

awareness campaign.  The weather was overcast but at least fine and warm, it 

seemed like the first day without rain for some time.  A big thank you to Gillian 

and Vanessa for organising the event and getting sponsors on board so the club 

could contribute a decent amount to charity.  An amazing $552 was raised on the 

day.  If you were unable to attend but would locate to donate a deposit can be 

made to;  

Prostate Cancer FoundatioƴΣ !{. .ŀƴƪ мн олом лмупммт лл ǳǎŜ ǘƘŜ ά.ƭǳŜ 5ƻέ L5 

2287151 as the reference so any deposits are credited against the BOP Mustang 

Club.   

Welcome to new members Brad & Hayley (Blue 1965 Coupe)  

Hopeful by now you will have seen the All USA Day poster, please share this 

around with family, friends and work colleagues so we get a bumper turnout.  

Thank you Jolene for putting together the poster design.        

Numbers at the club run 15 October may be a little light due to the group heading 

to the national convention in Invercargill we will ensure we represent the club 

well.   

I wish all travelling to convention safe travels and uneventful motoring. 

 

Happy  Cruising,  

 

David Thomson  

President BOP Mustang Owners Club. 
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Editors note 

WhatΩs Happening  
 



CLUB WEEKEND AWAY 

AUCKLAND  ANNIVERSARY 2018 REMINDER  
27 January to 29 January 2018 ς Your run hosts are Paul and Gillian Stops.  

Once again Paul and Gillian are organizing our club weekender.   

The destination is Turangi with a couple of day cruises organized to local 

attractions.  12 rooms have been pre-booked, 8 have gone so 4 left. We 

need to know by 30th October if any more would like to come as Motel 

needs to know. So if you are interested please ring or email Paul for more 

information and to put your name to one of the rooms.   Always an 

enjoyable weekend for all those that attend.   

Paul ς buildingspecifics@xtra.co.nz or 027 589 4024 

 

15 OCTOBER RUN   

Sunday October 15th. Meet at BP The Lakes at 10.30am. This month will be a 

fun run locally. We will be doing the Mail Run in one of the rural areas. 

Approximately 1 hour, then ten pin bowling at 14th Ave at 12 noon. We 

have a special price of $10 per head. There is also an optional lunch 

available at the Citz club on corner of 13th Ave and Cameron road at 1pm 

after bowling , bistro meals are available at a very reasonable price, please 

check their website. This is sure to be a great fun outing.   

Your Run Host is Dave Flett  

  

  

  
  



  

άBƭǳŜ 5ƻέ wun Sunday 24 September.  

It felt like a really early start on Sunday 24th as it was the first day of daylight saving, although a little 

overcast the day was fine and warm, a pleasant change from the wet weather of late.  Seven cars met up in 

the Rotorua Bunnings carpark while ten cars met up at The Lakes Tauranga meeting spot joining up later 

near the Hamurana springs on the edge of Lake Rotorua.   It was great to see everyone in the spirit of the 

day, dressed up in blue, even wearing their undies on the outside.   

  

After a short briefing some photos were taken club members and cars were sent off one at a time for a 

series of tasks to be completed, scavenger hunt style.    

A number of stops were made along the cruise around the lake, compulsory stops were planned with 

participants dashing into local businesses and attractions to collect scavenger hunt items.  Additional 

challenges were offered to earn time credits such as take a selfie with a tourist, person in uniform, the Jean 

Batten statue and Prince the giant sheep.  With plenty of Rotorua sites seen along the way the scavenger 

hunt finished up at VTNZ with a puzzle and check in.  

  

Once checked in everyone headed to Third Place Café, overlooking Lake Rotorua for lunch, prize giving and 

several auctions of goods or services provided by business from Rotorua, Tauranga and Katikati.  Also 

thanks to John for donating a car stereo and speaker set to the auction.  A total of $552.00 was raised from 

a combination of the auctions, entry donation and a fining session run by Sheriff Vicki.    

    



  

   
Race Winners  Diane & Bill 

Most Undies collected Diane 

Best Dressed Woman Vicki 

Best Dressed Man  John 

Best Decorated Undies  Mandy 

Best Dressed Couple  Danielle & Fletcher  

Club Petrol Voucher  Grant & Vicki 

VTNZ WOF Voucher  Kay & Dave  

 
  

  

We would like to thank everyone for coming along and supporting the day making the event a success.  

Gillian & Vanessa  

  

  



  

   RED BARN BREAKFAST MEET 
  

A p leasant morning was had by a group of members who cruised together from Papamoa to the Red Barn  

Breakfast meet. It was great seeing the beautiful range of classic cars on show and chatting all  about cars.   

  

  

  

  

  

Pink Blossom Festival  
The Spring weather put on the sunshine for the annual Pink Blossom Festival in Tauranga.   

Some lovely Mustangs were on display from our club.   


